Elmer, Linda

From: Smith, Guy <Guy.Smith@milwaukeecountywi.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 4:52 PM

To: Jan Uebelherr

Cc: Lucas, Jeremy; Toomsen, Sarah

Subject: Acknowledgement of Questions/Comments regarding Historical Documentation: Lake
Park Ravine Road Bridge

Attachments: 20200914_SmithLPF SIGNED.pdf

Good Afternoon Jan,

| hope you are doing well! | cannot believe that Labor Day is in our rear view mirror. | wanted to be timely in
acknowledging the comments and questions that Colleen Reilly raised regarding the historical documentation
for the Lake Park Ravine Road Bridge. Please see the attached letter. | just wanted to be responsive and
communicative regarding the questions raised. The Parks Team and the LPF met earlier this morning to discuss
the maintenance MOU. Parks and A+E met with Sup. Wasserman today as well to give him an update on the
project. We discussed the current cost estimate and the current available budget. As always, | look forward to
working with you and the Lake Park Friends on this project. Take care!

Sincerely,
Guy

Guy D. Smith, CPRP

Executive Director

Milwaukee County Parks

T: 414-257-4782(0)
Guy.Smith@milwaukeecountywi.gov
countyparks.com




